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February Club Meeting –  
Sunday, Feb. 10 at 2 p.m. at the field 

From the Editor 
The SCRC Website has had some things added but still need 
more input from members. Members can add pictures, videos, 
announcements, tips, how to’s, links, and other categories. 
Please send to me or John Blackmon for submittal to the 
webmaster. The website is only as good as the input, so let’s 
not let it go stale.  

The weather has been really favorable for this time of year. I 
was able to take my 1/3 scale Sopwith Pup up a couple of 
times last Sunday. Two weeks ago had the nicest day for 
flying and many planes were there to enjoy it. Only in SE 
Texas is this possible in January. Enjoy it while you can 
because the winds will return in late February and March.  

We have some SCRC pilot projects still in the works and hope 
to get reports of progress soon. Keep the new projects coming!  

See you at the field! Paul 

Club Meeting Notes 
Jan 13th 2013 
48 degrees 20 mph winds 
11 members present  

Treasurers report: BB 9038.00   CD 4019.34 
Accepted as read.  

No old business discussed.  

New business: Talked about options pertaining to the field PA 
system.  Need to determine if it needs to be completely 
replaced, or upgraded. Need an opinion from a knowledgeable 
member and evaluated for costs. Funds will be approved upon 
submittal.  

The 2013 Work Day has been scheduled for Saturday, March 
23nd with a rain date the following Saturday of March 30th. 
Work needed to be done will be discussed the next two club 
meetings.  

No model of month for January.  

No crash of month mentioned for January. 

For Safety’s Sake 
For Safety’s Sake! There are still too many pilots flying 
electric planes to close to the pilot stations. Even though these 
planes are light, they still have a fast spinning prop and can 
cause serious injuries. Keep them out into the runway and treat 
them just like a gas powered plane. Remember, do not plug 
the batteries in electric planes in the pits. Let’s use common 
sense as injuries will spoil a fun day!  

 

Please send any pictures of your latest projects, finished or 
unfinished, to me at pgpjcurry@sbcglobal.net . Tell us about 
your experience and planning for it. Any pictures taken at the 
field at any time are welcome in the newsletter. See you at the 
field! Paul 
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Pilot Projects 
Two SCRC member projects are in the works by Len 
Haroldson.  

Top Flite DC3 Kit (being built as a C47) 

Well over 2 years in the works (stopped and started several 
times), 2 Magnum 52 4-strokes, air retracts, landing lights, 
glassing and painting in D-Day invasion stripes 

 

 

Top Flite FW 190 ARF 

Started in 12/2012, Robart air main retracts with mechanical 
tail retract. On the scale the tail wheel does not fully retract. 
Reviews say it flies well with DLE55 but requires about 2lbs 
of nose weight. Considering a G62 or something similar. Have 
read that the electric version of the main retracts have had 
some troubles. Interesting fact though, the scale FW190 did 
actually lower/raise the gear electrically versus the traditional 
hydraulic systems. 

Len 
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At the Field 
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